
03​th​ July 2018 
 
From: - Peter H Bos, Claire moava Sherrington, Ashley Hooper 
 
 
To:  Robyn Denton - ​Robyn.Denton@hcc.govt.nz 
 
Cc. ​Tahl.Lawrence@hcc.govt.nz​ ​Pune.Brown@hcc.govt.nz​ ​Gerri@pomeroy.nz 
judy.c.mcdonald@gmail.com​ ​ngaire.atmore@hcc.govt.nz​ ​anuradha.fitzwalter@nzta.govt.nz 
ashleyghooper@gmail.com​ ​rowena.linnet@gmail.com 
 

Submission to ​Hamilton City Speed Limit Bylaw 2018 
YES  I do you want to verbally present to the Council in support of your submission? 
 
Cycle Action Waikato (CAW) supports changing speed limits by Council Resolution and supports a 
permanent lower speed limit on Gordonton Rd. 
 
CAW also ask council to push Central Government / NZTA to lower speed limit on Cobham Dr as 
recommended in 2013 NZTA/HCC Southern Links Transport Modelling Report.(AECOM 60164546 / 3.6.3) 
 
(p41) 8K – Cobham Dr 60km/h  
The lowering of the speed limit and speed operating environment on Cobham Dr from 80km/h to 60km/h 
has positive benefits 
(p 42)  Recommendation: - Include the lowering of the speed environment on Cobham Dr to 60km/h  
 
Report writers 
Prepared by Shaun Lion-Cachet  
Reviewed by Andrew Foy (AECOM), Mike Meister (Opus)  
Peer Review by John Bolland (John Bolland Consulting)  
Southern Links Team Leader Mike O'Halloran  
 
Kind regards 
Peter H Bos (on behalf of Cycle Action Waikato) 
Cycle Action Waikato is a local Group of Cycle Action Network (CAN) ​http://can.org.nz/local-groups 
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